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University of the Peloponnese participates in the EUNICE General Assembly  

The General Assembly of EUNICE European University Alliance was successfully held on 23 

and 24 April 2024 in Cottbus (Germany) at Brandenburg University of Technology, with a 

primary focus on strengthening education, and research. Delegates, administrative and 

academic staff from the ten members of the consortium attended the assembly to develop 

collaborative pathways and an interconnected  campus. 

The University of the Peloponnese was represented by the Rector, Professor Athanasios Katsis, 

the Vice-Rector for Administrative Affairs, International Relations, and Outreach, Efthalia 

Chatzigianni, the Vice-Rector for Economic and Electronic Governance, Efstratios 

Tzirtzilakis, Dr Areti Vogopoulou (Lecturer), as well as Anastasios Lymberopoulos and 

Kyriaki-Vasiliki Kalogeropoulou, members of the EUNICE Work Package 3: “Experiential 

learning and mobility”. 

Parallel sessions took place aimed at discussions, experience exchanges and the development 

of initiatives on project management, scientific research (REUNICE), experiential learning, 

mobility (physical, virtual, blended) and intercultural education. 

More information:https://eunice-university.eu/interconnected-campus-plan-general-assembly/ 
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